
 
DATE: July 29, 2004 

 
 
TO: Robert Brandon     FROM: Debra Campbell, 

Zoning Administrator      Interim Planning Director 
 
 
 
SUBJECT: Alternate Research Buffer for 10301 David Taylor Drive, Petition 83-14(c) (04715244)  
 
 
Attached is an approved Alternate Buffering Plan, per Section 9.605(5), for the Merck-Charlotte 
Data Center located at 10301 David Taylor Drive.  This plan allows for alternate buffering of this site 
due to insufficient vegetation.  Please use this plan for evaluating requests for building permits and 
certificates of occupancy.   
 
Please contact me if you have questions regarding any of the aforementioned or attached 
information at 704-336-8310. 
 

 


